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Aoife Brennan

To: denisOC@liffeyvalleysc.ie
Subject: Lucan Palmerstown, North Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting September  Item ID: 

76221

Dear Sir, 
 
At the Lucan/Palmerstown/North Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting the following motion was passed by 
The members and it was agreed to write to you in this regard. 
 
 
“That the Chief Executive write to the Hynes group and Liffey Valley Shopping 
Centre to express this committee's disappointment with the decision to charge staff 
for car parking at the centre. Retail workers are some of the lowest paid workers in 
the country and we as elected representatives urge the management of Liffey 
Valley Shopping Centre to immediately reverse the decision and offer free car 
parking to all members of staff.” 
 
Any reply will be circulated to the members of the Lucan ACM and will be available to the public as part of 
the minutes. Your early reply would be appreciated. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Aoife Brennan 
Staff Officer 
Admin/Meeting 
Land Use Planning and transportation  
 


